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Phase Two of HMCPL’s reopening plan to go into effect June 1

 

Huntsville, Ala. (June 1, 2020) - The Huntsville-Madison County Public Library 
(HMCPL) will begin offering public computer access by appointment, mobile printing as 
well as expanded curbside hours beginning on June 1. 

• Public computers will be available for appointment only at all locations except 
Cavalry Hill, from 12:00 p.m. until 4:00 p.m., Monday-Friday. Downtown, Bailey 
Cove and Madison will also have Saturday appointments available from 12:00 
p.m. until 4:00 p.m. 

• To schedule an appointment, call your local branch.  
• Appointments are for 45 minutes max. 
• Mobile printing is also available. Exact change or payment by check only. Visit 

our mobile printing site for more information. 
• Cavalry Hill branch remains closed due to building access restrictions. However, 

the Bookmobile will be on site every Tuesday beginning June 2 from 2:30 p.m. - 
4:30 p.m. to distribute summer reading materials and accept book returns. 

HMCPL began curbside service at 10 of its 11 locations on May 6. The new hours for 
curbside will be: 

• Monday - Saturday from  10:00 a.m to 5:00 p.m. at Downtown, Madison, and 
Bailey Cove 

• Monday - Friday from  10:00 a.m to 5:00 p.m. at Monrovia, Murphy, Hazel Green, 
Triana and Showers 

• Monday - Friday from  12:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at Gurley and New Hope 

Phase three of our reopening plan will be announced at a later date and that will include 
open hours for patrons with capacity restrictions.  
 

####

http://hmcpl.org
http://hmcpl.org/locations
http://hmcpl.org/mobileprint

